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[bookmark: _GoBack]Bhutan welcomes the delegation and thanks the delegation for the report. 
We commend Côte d’Ivoire`s efforts to enhance the implementation of initiatives aimed at  reducing poverty and promoting the economic empowerment of vulnerable groups, particularly women. 
We welcome the ratification of several key international legal instruments, including the Optional Protocol to the Convention against Torture and Other Cruel, Inhuman or Degrading Treatment or Punishment and the Second Optional Protocol to the International Covenant on Civil and Political Rights.
We note the establishment of a minimum quota of 30 percent for women on the candidate list of political parties and groupings for legislative, senatorial, regional and municipal elections. We encourage Côte d’Ivoire to continue its media-driven awareness campaigns and other outreach activities aimed at increasing women's participation in public and political affairs. 
We also recommend Côte d’Ivoire to continue its efforts to improve access to all health services for persons with disabilities.
We wish Cote d`Ivoire a successful UPR.


